
 

 
 
 
November 14, 2006 
 
 
 
MR’S ADVISORY TO SHIPPING No. A-34-2006 
 
TO            :   All Steamship Agents, Owners, and Operators 
 
SUBJECT: PANAMA CANAL AUTHORITY TRANSIT RESERVATION SYSTEM 
 
 
In accordance with the rules governing the Transit Reservation System (MR’s Notice to 
Shipping No. N-7-2006), and based on the completion of the current maintenance work at Gatun 
and Miraflores Locks, the number of available booking slots will be increased to the normal 
levels of Condition 1 at 0001 hours, of November 18, 2006.  Applications for reserved transits 
under this condition will be received commencing 0900 hours, November 15, 2006. 
 
This document is cancelled for record purposes on November 30, 2006. 
 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED 
 
Arcelio H. Hartley 
Acting Maritime Operations Director 
 
 
 

COPY OF ALL ADVISORIES ARE AVAILABLE IN THE PANAMA CANAL WEB PAGE AT http://www.pancanal.com  
FOR ETAS OR DIRECT COMMUNICATION WITH OUR OFFICES: REFER TO NOTICE N-3-2006 
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